
HB 2125 -- EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES

SPONSOR: Dinkins

This bill adds physician assistants to statutes related to staffing
ambulances. The bill also provides that duly licensed physician
assistants are exempt from mileage requirements and are not
required to hold an emergency medical technician's license. The
bill also adds physician assistants to those who may supervise
someone with a temporary emergency medical technician license.


